
Early Learning Launch
Charles County Public Schools

Charles County Public Schools will be hosting an Early Learning Launch
for families with children birth to five. The event will feature school

readiness activities and sharing of resources from community partners
that work with the birth to five population in Charles County. The online

application for Prekindergarten will be available at the event for
children who will be 4 years old by September 1, 2023. Online

registration for kindergarten for children who will be 5 years old by
September 1, 2023 will also be available. 

Community Resources RegistrationCommunity Resources Registration
We are looking for community resources who support

children ages birth to five to participate and share
information with families. 

Register with the link or QR code below by February 28, 2023.
https://forms.office.com/r/sNu5SfjuEL 

Saturday, April 15, 2023
10:00 am-12:00 pm
La Plata High School

https://forms.office.com/r/sNu5SfjuEL
https://forms.office.com/r/sNu5SfjuEL

